American Saddlebred Association of Arizona
29455 N. Cave Creek Road Suite 118 #421
Cave Creek, AZ 85331




Dear Scholarship Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in the American Saddlebred Association of Arizona Scholarship Program.

The Scholarship Committee congratulates you on your achievements thus far and is pleased that you have requested a scholarship application.  Please read and follow the application procedure carefully and completely. Enclosed are the application, instructions and reference forms.

General information about the scholarship is found on the guidelines page. The completed application, and letter of recommendations must be received electronically or be addressed and postmarked to the ASAA office no later than April 1st, 2021.  

A committee will review the application. Recipients of our scholarship demonstrate a commitment to the show horse industry and academic success.

You are to be commended on your past accomplishments and we look forward to hearing of great successes in your future!

If you have any questions about the scholarship or the application procedure, please contact our Scholarship Program Chair, Jolene Yerckie at jolenegalvin@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,


Matthew Roberts
President
American Saddlebred Association of Arizona
